
 

Dear Penrose Academy Community, 

 

At Penrose Academy, we are focused as you are undoubtedly too, on the important ways we can 

not only maintain our current Safety, Sanitation, and Infection Control (SSIC) policies but further 

enhance the policies we already have in place. SSIC is the foundation of all education, services and 

customer relation for our student estheticians, student hair stylists and student cosmetologists. 

 

While many things have changed in the world and on our campus, one thing that has remained: our 

commitment to the safety of our Penrose community. We will continue to prioritize the community’s 

health and safety by incorporating guidance from trusted sources including the Center for Disease 

Control (cdc.gov)¸the AZ Department of Health Services (azhealth.gov), the US Department of 

Education (ed.gov), the Occupational Safety & Health Administration (OSHA) and the Arizona 

Governors Office (azgovernor.gov) into our SSIC Plans. 

 

Please note the following changes/requirements are now in place on our campus and apply to all 

guests and visitors, including prospective students, Salon/Spa/Medical Spa guests, retail customers, 

vendors, and business associates. These changes/requirements are designed to help protect our 

Penrose Academy community. 

 

• As of June 1st, 2021, we will no longer require fully vaccinated members of the Penrose 

community to wear face masks / coverings. 

• As per CDC guidance, we recommend face masks / coverings for those who are not fully 

vaccinated. 

• Campus tours must be pre-booked through our admissions department. 

• No walk-ins will be allowed for appointments or tours. 

• Guests should call 480.222.9540 to check in for their appointment and wait in their car until 

notified by a Guest Relations Coordinator that their student is ready. 

• Salon/Spa/Medical Spa appointments are limited to the guest only; unless assistance is 

required, or the guest is a minor and then only one additional guest is allowed. 

• A maximum of one guest may accompany a prospective student on a campus tour. 

• As mentioned, our SSIC policies have been enhanced. Cleaning of common areas will occur 

throughout the day and our cleaning crew is aware of our expectations. 

• Please monitor your health for any COVID-19 symptoms. If you are experiencing a cough or 

fever, please stay home, contact your health care provider, and let us know when we can 

reschedule your appointment. 

 

We are so happy to see you and are thankful you are a part of the Penrose Academy community. 

Please follow us on social media for updates and feel free to contact us with any questions. 

 

 

 


